
                                                                             

 

                                                       
 

The funds raised will be donated to the 
 

Maryland South Delaware 
Optimist Childhood Cancer Campaign Foundation 

 
and will be used to assist the families of children who visit the Sidney Kimmel 
Comprehensive Childhood Cancer Center at Johns Hopkins for treatment.  

               
For additional information please contact 

 
Dennis J. Lane 

Greater Jacksonville Optimists 
410-592-7067 

djlane@juno.com 


